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I-41/Winchester Road/County II long-term closures begin Monday in 
Winnebago County 
45-day and 36-day ramp closures 
 

(Fox Valley) The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) Northeast Region office in 

Green Bay is announcing long-term ramp closures at the I-41/Winchester Road (County II) 

interchange in Winnebago County to begin on Monday, September 19.  Details of the closures are 

as follows: 

 

x Southbound I-41 off-ramp to Winchester Road to close for 45-days on September 19 

x Southbound I-41 on-ramp from Winchester Road to close for 36-days on September 19 

x Northbound I-41 on-ramp from Winchester Road to close for 45-days on September 19 

x Winchester Road under I-41 will remain open but may have various single lane closures  

 

 All lane restrictions and work operations are weather dependent and subject to change. 

Follow the new WIS 441 and I-41 social media accounts for daily construction impacts on your commute 

and the latest traffic news!  

x Twitter: Follow us on Twitter @WIS441I41News or https://twitter.com/WIS441I41News 

x Facebook Page: WIS 441 & I-41 News  https://www.facebook.com/WIS441I41News  

Log on to http://projects.511wi.gov/wis441/ for details of the Tri-County Project. For statewide construction 

project information and for Traffic Incident Alerts go to the 511 Wisconsin website at www.511wi.gov or 

call 5-1-1.  

For more information regarding construction and travel in all of the Northeast Region: 



x Follow WisDOT Northeast Region on https://twitter.com/WisDOTnortheast for construction 

projects, detours, local transportation news and much more. 

### 
[Outagamie, Calumet, Winnebago - all]    
NOTE: News releases located on the Web at: http://projects.511wi.gov/wis441/ 

 
 

 


